
WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK NEWSLETTER

Calendar dates for week commencing 

Monday 13th December:
Monday 13th December

Christmas Party in the hall – years 1/2 (non uniform can be worn)

3:15-4:15 – AnsteyArt – Art Club – years 3/4

4:15-5:15 – AnsteyArt – Art Club – years 5/6

Tuesday 14th December

Christmas Party in the hall – years 3/4 (non uniform can be worn)

Wednesday 15th December

Christmas Party in the hall – FS and years 5/6 (non uniform can be 

worn)

Thursday 16th December

1:50 – Christmas Carols in the playground and Raffle Draw – Outside 

event entrance via main gates (PDF letter and carols attached)

3:20-4:20 – Dance Club – years 5/6 (last session) 

Wednesday 5th January – Start of Spring Term!

Together Everyone Achieves More 
to bookmark our school website:

http://www.hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk/web

Christmas Hamper Raffle and Tickets –

Tickets will continue to be available for 

sale in the playground each morning 

next week £1 a ticket, please bring in 

some change. Thank you so much to all 

families for your generous donations 

they have been gratefully received! The 

draw will be held in the playground 

during carols on the last day of term. A 

big thank you to our parent helper Sara 

McAuley for helping sell the raffle tickets 

and for making up the hampers!!

Christmas Jumper Days – Children put on their festive jumpers on Thursday and Friday this week 

and enjoyed a Christmas festive lunch. Donations are still available to be made and greatly 

appreciated via Pay360 which has been set up under ‘Events’. For more information about this 

event, please see: https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day

Some of the children took part in tree planting this 

week. Naturepac in St Ives have kindly donated 6 

trees via a charity called Creating Natures Corridors 

(https://www.creatingnaturescorridors.co.uk/) to 

school. These have been planted in the new grass 

amphitheatre. The gardeners along with Mrs 

Marriott, Miss Jones and Naturepac all worked hard 

digging the area ready and planting the trees. In the 

spring term children can look after and watch the 

trees grow with them!

PDFs attached for information:

CCC safer schools newsletter for December 

and Scouts Christmas post advert


